
From: Henry Oberhelman <hoberhelman@gmail.com> 

Date: April 2, 2015 at 5:02:57 PM PDT 

To: <Beth.Reiley@state.or.us> 

Subject: Support for SB824 

I ask for your support for SB 824 as a significant effort to improve air quality in Oregon. 
 
I travel in the Tualatin Valley often and witness first hand the pall of brown that lies over 
the valley.  In particular, the air pollution level on a warm calm summer morning is 
particularly obvious in driving the streets of Hillsboro.  
 
As the valley further develops and traffic increases this can only get worse both in 
quantity and quality.   
 

--  

Henry Oberhelman 

503.816.5975 
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